
Due to the new availability of accommodation places at the ARDIS residence in Gorizia for students with 
the requirement of registration only related to the Ardis headquartery of Udine, the Announcement 
approved by Decree no. 2473 of 20/12/2024 is supplemented with the addition of the following places 

 1 in single room with private bathroom  
 3 in double rooms (assignable according to the principle of non promiscuity of gender) of which 

2 for female students (F) and 1 for male students (M). 

All other information already contained in the above-mentioned Notice, including the procedures for 
submitting the application, remain unchanged. You are therefore invited to refer to the Notice already 
published on the Ardis website. 


